## Approved For Release 2000/08/23 : CIA-RDP79-00498A000700130002-8-19-2

DD/A Registry

OTR 76-6310 15 April 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: Deputy Director for Administration

FROM : Harry E. Fitzwater

Director of Training

SUBJECT: Foreign Travel - Office of Training

REFERENCE: Memo from DTR to DDA, OTR 76-0799,

19 February 1976, Same Subject

As you suggested, I reviewed the reference and related correspondence. In addition, the subject of foreign travel was discussed with the DDTR. Considering the Agency's current budget restraints and the direction provided by OMB Bulletin No. 76-9, I do not believe the benefits that would be derived from the requested travel can justify the expense at this time. Consequently, the request is withdrawn and the subject closed.

Harry E. Fitzwater

STATINTL

## Approved For Release 2000/08/23 : CIA-RDP79-00498A0007001300028 File Travel-4

Foreign Travel - Office of Training

John F. Blake Deputy Director for Administration Room 7D-24, Headquarters 5454

19 April 1976

Director of Training Room 1026 Chamber of Commerce Bldg.

Harry:

I am in receipt of and appreciate your memorandum of 15 April concerning foreign travel.

You may wish to address yourself to the need for foreign travel in FY-77. need may well exist and my major problem to date has been that the need has not been properly identified.

Ref: DD/A 76-1924 Memo to DDA fr D/OTR dtd 15 April 1976; Same Subject

STATINTL John F. Blake

Distribution:

Original - D/OTR
- DDA Subject w/Reference
1 - DDA Chrono w/o Ref
1 - JFB Chrono w/o Ref

DD/A:JFB1ake:der (19 April 1976)